
 

 

November 23, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As we complete the second week of COVID testing of residents and staff following a positive 

case, I have no new positive cases to report.  Our residents will remain isolated on their units 

until this week’s testing is complete.  As long as we have no further positive cases, our residents’ 

last day isolated to their unit, will be Thursday.   

As you know the NY State Department of Health is now allowing in-person visitation at all 

times.  Please know we are still required to adhere to the Core Principles of COVID-19 Infection 

Prevention so you will still be required to follow certain rules while visiting.  I have attached the 

revised Visitor Response Plan for your review.  The plan will be updated on our website as well. 

We have much to be thankful for this Holiday season.  I want to close by thanking you for all 

your support and understanding throughout this past year.  I wish you and your family a 

wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


